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Dear Parents, 

October is, perhaps, one of the best months of the year! We get a relief from scorching heat of the summer and 

the winter is yet to come. Red and orange colors dominate as trees shed their leaves. But all gifts of October 

start fading away as cold and flu suddenly overpower many of us unawares. Therefore, it is a time to strengthen 

our immunity by eating nutritional diet, washing our hands repeatedly, maintain good hygiene, and protect 

from cold by appropriately dressing.  

We have scheduled parent-teacher conferences for October 25 and 26. There is no school for scholars on these 

two days. It is very important to get updates on your kids’ education at our school. Your interest impacts your 

child’s achievements. Sending your scholar to school every day, making sure they read 30 minutes aloud, and 

checking if they completed their homework are some of the steps that help build strong academic skills. The first 

trimester is ending on November 5; we will then mail report cards home. Scholars with high grade point 

averages can get Honor Roll and Principal Honor Roll besides Scholar of the Month and Teacher’s Choice 

Award.  

Dr. Amrik Singh, Principal 

 

STEAM Assembly is Wednesday, Oct 3: We bring this assembly to promote our scholars’ interest in science, 

technology, engineering and math. We need 5-6 parent volunteers from 9:00am-3:00pm. If you are interested, 

please give your name in the office by tomorrow.  

Canned Food Drive this year is from 10/8 to 11/2: We encourage our scholars to participate in Canned Food 

Drive so that the neediest of our society don’t go without food. Please send non-perishable food in tin cans.  

PTO Fall Festival: SVCS PTO is celebrating a 

Fall Festival on Wednesday, October 24, 6:00-

8:00pm. Our scholars will participate in on-the 

spot art projects such as an Art table, Dace 

Painting, Cake Walk, games, and concessions. 

Please contact PTO officers for more details.  

Uniform & Sweat Shirts: Thank you for sending 

your scholars in uniform every day of the school. 

We have ordered Sweat Shirts for all. We expect 

our order in the middle of the month.  

Free Dress Day: Please make a note of change in 

Free Dress day. Last Thursday of the month will 

be a Free Dress Day now on. 
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Dr. Amrik Singh, Principal 



Halloween Parade will be on October 31, 9:30am-10:30am. Our scholars participate in most American 

festivals throughout the school year. Please remember, Halloween costumes are best when free from blood, 

gore, and excessively grotesque motifs.  

Progress Reports: You must have received progress reports of your scholar. If you have any questions, please 

contact teachers immediately. 

Spelling Bee is scheduled for December 20th, from 1:30pm to 3:00 pm, so scholars can begin to prepare today! 

 

Dates to Remember 

Monday          Oct 1                       Award Assembly, K-3: 1:30pm 

                                                                                           4-8: 2:15pm 

Wednesday               Oct 3                       Steam Museum Assembly 

Monday                  Oct 8-Nov 2           Canned Food Drive 

Wednesday  Oct 24            PTO Fall Festival, 6pm-8pm 

Thursday  Oct 25-26  Parent-Teacher Conferences (No School) 

Monday  Oct 29   ASB Diwali Sales Begin 

Wednesday  Oct 31   Halloween Parade (Free Dress Day) 

Thursday  Dec 20   Spelling Bee, 1:30-3:00pm 

 

 

“Fear is the main source of superstition, and one of the main sources of 

cruelty. To conquer fear is the beginning of wisdom.” 

— Bertrand Russell 
 

 
Harleen Kaur, ASB President Dildeep Kaur, ASB Vice-President 

Pravjot Singh, ASB Treasurer Navrit Basraa, ASB Secretary 


